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sobia.shafiq@chipconsulting.org

From: Akber Zaib <akberzaib7@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 25, 2023 12:18 PM
To: sobia.shafiq@chipconsulting.org
Subject: Status of SWs

Dear Madam, 
 
I would like to explain to you that 4 months ago at the request of TM, it was intimated to you that SW Ammar 
should shuffle from Fahad Petroleum to Manthar Road FS Rahim Yar Khan. But after 3 days they were reverted 
back to their locations. 
 
Currently, Ammar is working at Fahad Petroleum and Sajid is working at Manthar Road FS Rahim Yar Khan. 
Kindly update your records accordingly and let me know if you need any further information. 
 
Thank you,  

Regards 
Akber Zaib 
 


